
From: Carpenter Anna: H&F   
Sent: 07 December 2021 14:05 
To:  
Subject: RE: Licensing Act 2003 - Premises Number: 2021/01431/LAPR and 
2021/01376/LAPR UPDATE 
 
Dear All 
 
Further to my email below I realise I should have been more specific regarding the 
second point re: deliveries of alcohol 24/7 and highlighted the different application 
number. My apologies 
 
To clarify - 2021/01376/LAPR  24/hr delivery of alcohol by a company in a unit at 
Access Storage 21 Effie Road SW6 1EN 
 
The concerns relate to the application for a company to set up a 24-hour storage unit 
at Access Storage, 21 Effie Road SW6 to sell off the Premises for online sales of 
alcohol to be delivered via vehicles to customer,  from the Access Storage site.  
 
The concerns are twofold: 
The site backs onto the rear facades of numbers 1-27 Barclay Road where many 
children sleep to the rear of the houses, so in the direction of the Access Storage 
loading bay (which closes at 6pm but the potential will now be for 24 hour use) and 
are disturbed by noise, especially in the evening and late/early morning hours. The 
exit for noisy delivery bikes in Effie Road, from the area behind called 21 Effie Road. 
There are children and families already suffering from noise from scooters etc.  
There are also concerns that Uber/Deliveroo drivers (or whoever) are not trained or 
empowered to check that the recipients are old enough to receive deliveries, that 
their only priority will be to deliver goods as quickly as possible and there is zero 
incentive for them to support the Licencing Objectives. I share this concern. 
 
I would be grateful if these concerns are given high consideration when reaching a 
decision about this application. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Anna Carpenter 
Head of Safeguarding, Review and Quality Assurance 
145 King Street 
Hammersmith 
W6 9XY 
 


